
Dillard to Participate in STEM Online College Fair

Dillard University will join other universities for CollegeWeekLive STEM Day, an online college
fair scheduled for Thursday May 9th from 2:00 to 10:00 PM Eastern. The virtual college
admissions event offers high school students interested in science, technology, engineering, or
math the opportunity to chat live online with admissions representatives and current colleges
students who will be showcasing their institutions’ STEM majors and research opportunities.

  

Read more about the event here...
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http://www.fox5vegas.com/story/22144357/interested-in-science-engineering-technology-and-math-aka-stem-attend-a-virtual-college-fair-may-9th-at-collegeweeklive-to-learn-more

